
 

 

          Date: 21.9.23 

 

 

 

Dear Cusotmer, 

With regards to the legislation relating to an import ban on iron and steel goods as outlined 
in “Notice to Importers (NTI) 2953” (and Article 3G of Regulation (EU) No 833/2014) which 
applies to any person subject to UK and EU jurisdiction. 

I can confirm that we do not provide the following though our supply chain: 

• Iron and steel products imported or purchased directly or indirectly from Russia as 
listed in Schedule 3B of (NTI) 2953. 

• Products listed in Schedule 3B of (NTI) 2953 processed in a third country 
incorporating iron and steel products originating in Russia. 

 

 

Kind Regards 

M Oakes 
Matt Oakes 

Area Sales Manager 

Steelco UK Ltd 

 

 

           

 

 

 


